
Road resurfacing scheme for
Hillsborough Road, Moneyreagh

A carriageway resurfacing scheme on Hillsborough Road, Moneyreagh will
commence on Monday 8 January 2024.

Comber Greenway Widening Scheme

The next phase of the proposed upgrade works along the Comber Greenway will
commence on Monday 22 January 2024. This scheme starts approximately 180
metres north-west of its junction with the Ballyrainey Road, and will extend
approximately 1.4 kilometres south east until the termination of the Comber
Greenway at the Belfast Road junction.

Derry City and Strabane District
Council pledge to Share the Road to
Zero

Derry City and Strabane District Council is joining a growing list of
organisations who are committing to road safety by pledging to ‘Share the
Road to Zero’ and they are encouraging others to do the same.

New Chair to the Board of Londonderry
Port and Harbour Commissioners (LPHC)
appointed by the Department for
Infrastructure

The Department for Infrastructure has appointed Ryan McCready to serve as the
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new Chair on the LPHC Board.

Update on agency cost reduction drive

Northern Ireland’s health service is continuing its push to reduce agency
staff costs.
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